
22% 7% 31%

80% 36%

37% 30% 33%

reported that their offices

had been redesigned to

support hybrid working.

had received training in

managing or participating

in hybrid meetings.

were aware of a formal

flexi-hours policy in

their organisation.

1,000 office

workers across

the UK were

surveyed in

August 2021.said they wanted to have

an assigned desk rather

than sharing with others.

did not have a

dedicated workspace

from home.

wanted to work in the

office 5 days a week.

wanted some level of

hybrid work pattern.

never wanted to

work in the office.

Find out more: www.bitly.com/AdaptingOffices


